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Greetings to all our Eagle Sisters, 
 
WELCOME February!  All I can say is, I surely hope we are past the winter snowstorms and frigid 
temperatures. Come on spring! 
 
We had a great turnout at State Officersô Night at Wapakoneta Eagles #691. I would like to thank Wapakoneta 
Aerie for hosting and all the volunteers who made the weekend a great success. We had a wonderful board 
meeting.  
 
February is also the month of Zone Prep meetings. It would be nice if more Sisters and Brothers would attend 
these meetings ensuring your zoneôs conference will be a successful, fun weekend. Come out and make some 
new friends and reconnect with old friends. 
 
As we are a little more than halfway through Ohioôs Imagination Libraryôs journey, Madam First State Vice 
President Pat Kovalak has been putting the finishing touches on a new book. Get ready to see and wear lots of 
purple, silver and Kelly green come mid-June! 
 
Preparations are underway for our State Convention at Cherry Valley Hotel · 2299 Cherry Valley Rd SE, 
Newark, OH 43055, June 9 - 13. Monday eveningôs opening/closing, initiation, anniversary and Past State 
Presidentsô Memorial ceremonies start the week off with these very beautiful and moving rituals. If youôve 
never attended, please consider adjusting your arrival date to do so. Itôs well worth it! 
 
My year has been going by so fast! I have truly enjoyed visiting some of our Aeries and Auxiliaries. You have 
always made me feel welcomed. It is a great honor to be your Ohio State Madam President. If you would like 
me to visit your Aerie home for an event or an Auxiliary meeting, please contact Madam State Secretary 
Stacey Mack and myself. 
 

Wishing you all a very special Valentineôs Day 
 
Until next month, stay safe, warm, and healthy. 
 
Ohio State Auxiliary Madam President 
Your Storyteller  
Kathy Jennings 
 
 
YŀǘƘȅ WŜƴƴƛƴƎǎ    YŜƭƭȅ .ŜŜŎƘ    {ǘŀŎŜȅ aŀŎƪ 
{ǘŀǘŜ tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘ    .ǳŎƪŜȅŜ .ǊŜŜȊŜ 9ŘƛǘƻǊ   {ǘŀǘŜ {ŜŎǊŜǘŀǊȅ 
пнс aŎLƴǝǊŜ 5Ǌ    млмру /ŀōƭŜƭƛƴŜ wŘ   фтуу bΦ aŀǊƪǎ wŘ 

CŀƛǊōƻǊƴΣ hƘ пронп   bŜǿǘƻƴ CŀƭƭǎΣ hƘ ппппп   /ƻƭǳƳōƛŀ {ǘŀǝƻƴΣ hƘ пплну 

фот сно флср     ппл пмо тупо    ппл урс рлнс 

ƪŀǘƘȅƧƻпсϪŀƻƭΦŎƻƳ   ōǳŎƪŜȅŜōǊŜŜȊŜƻƘƛƻϪƎƳŀƛƭΦŎƻƳ  ƻƘƛƻǎǘŀǘŜŀǳȄŦƻŜϪƎƳŀƛƭΦŎƻƳ 

 

https://jlnbhyabb.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ZMQpcheeZFYkai2wQowrhnlZfMLoIXE5fT9sXdiRRXpBlESZSyZIhD3BsVfG84TUg_6UclwB_JN_SopEhQgOu3JaSyywquHD1YXW46f-do2svDteaSjRXnclITKb4JpkhE-afEizI0Op5uDXc5oLd0tU18VRxtrBgcfXXPkYy9nXrvuzA0u1Zb8eFo5pAZS7mc85DEyT26z4hkG8PuJ8f4WLMNBDxNH53BZyQ0-bvItwl5LaPc0fn5besxEwBonzdkYmNyri7gRglc1Ml2UaizeIzsEP7UitcGm8hvrTRKHNPsQ6xB2tsw-R06rLufyJ9LlElivNVCzirRzsayETlm8wyrfnv7FP45ikRoXobgRmXD9FWAtgvN1LIkLuj13u0FRfpXScJOXSloZb9yLSEi6z6GGqVbo_7QA4yaVJ7RneSf7ZvUiBG-EqnzAyb_mZOIJ5xMbQr_u9eNqFoi32rA==&c=12aJNVUakTHdwxc4HEOVTmiJVEu3T5B2mCyhBbuJN-2yanZyFVdAwg==&ch=K9dwy98zyoXRlx0mqto3I7BqQdRbrpnYzGjsLX-5qSLXrOnmOqBu3Q==
https://jlnbhyabb.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ZMQpcheeZFYkai2wQowrhnlZfMLoIXE5fT9sXdiRRXpBlESZSyZIhD3BsVfG84TUg_6UclwB_JN_SopEhQgOu3JaSyywquHD1YXW46f-do2svDteaSjRXnclITKb4JpkhE-afEizI0Op5uDXc5oLd0tU18VRxtrBgcfXXPkYy9nXrvuzA0u1Zb8eFo5pAZS7mc85DEyT26z4hkG8PuJ8f4WLMNBDxNH53BZyQ0-bvItwl5LaPc0fn5besxEwBonzdkYmNyri7gRglc1Ml2UaizeIzsEP7UitcGm8hvrTRKHNPsQ6xB2tsw-R06rLufyJ9LlElivNVCzirRzsayETlm8wyrfnv7FP45ikRoXobgRmXD9FWAtgvN1LIkLuj13u0FRfpXScJOXSloZb9yLSEi6z6GGqVbo_7QA4yaVJ7RneSf7ZvUiBG-EqnzAyb_mZOIJ5xMbQr_u9eNqFoi32rA==&c=12aJNVUakTHdwxc4HEOVTmiJVEu3T5B2mCyhBbuJN-2yanZyFVdAwg==&ch=K9dwy98zyoXRlx0mqto3I7BqQdRbrpnYzGjsLX-5qSLXrOnmOqBu3Q==
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aŀǊŎƘ .ƛǊǘƘŘŀȅǎ        

мǎǘ {ŀǊŀ CŀǾƻǊƛǘŜΣ twtΣ t{t ΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧфот тто снмн 
оǊŘ ¢ƛƴŀ 5ǳŘƭŜȅΣ {h ΦΧΧΧΧΧΦΧΧΧΦΦΧΧΧΧΦΦΧΦΦфот нмс руну 
фǘƘ {ǳŜ CƛǎƘŜǊΣ twtΣ t{tΦΧΧΧΦΦΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΦΦΧΧΦфот ооф ромл 
нтǘƘ WŀƴƛŎŜ {ƘŀǿΣ {hΧΧΧΧΧΦΧΧΧΦΧΧΧΧΦΦΦΦΦΦΦΦпмф нос рспт 
нуǘƘ bȅŘŀ wŀǇǇΣ t{h ΧΧΧΧΦΦΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΦΦΦоол утр ммум 
нфǘƘ .ŀǊō IƻǊǊŀƭƭΣ {h ΦΧΧΦΦΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΦΦфот тпо фрлп 

 

aŀǊŎƘ !ƴƴƛǾŜǊǎŀǊƛŜǎ      

   

мсǘƘ tŀƳ YƻƘƭǊŜƛǎŜǊΣ t{t ϧ YŜƴ ΧΦΦΦΦΧΦΧΧΧΦΦΧΧпмф нол тфун 
нлǘƘ aŀǊƎƛŜ wƛŎƘŜǊǘΣ t{h ϧ tƘƛƭ ΦΧΧΦΦΧΧΧΧΧΧΦсмп рсн руул 
 
 

aŀǊŎƘ !ǳȄƛƭƛŀǊȅ !ƴƴƛǾŜǊǎŀǊƛŜǎ 
ммǘƘ ƻŦ мфпл ΧΦΦ wƻǎǎŦƻǊŘ Інонн 
мрǘƘ ƻŦ мфоф ΧΦΦ .ŜŘŦƻǊŘ Інмнн 
нфǘƘ ƻŦ мфтр ΧΦΦ LƴŘƛŀƴ [ŀƪŜ Іосмр 
омǎǘ ƻŦ мфсу ΧΦΦ [ŜƛǇǎƛŎ Інтфо 
омǎǘ ƻŦ мфтп ΧΦΦ aŀǊȅǎǾƛƭƭŜ Іорлс 
 

 
AND HAPPY BIRTHDAY AND ANNIVERSARIES TO ALL OUR OTHER SISTERS 
WHO ARE CELEBRATING IN MARCH!! 
 

 

Geauga Auxiliary #2261 In Chardon, 

Ohio tried a paint night to raise money 

for charity. It raised $123 for the charity 

fund and all the participants had a great 

time.  

 

 

 

 

 



Letter from your ghost writer:  

Wow, the first month of the year went too fast. I hope everyone that was able to go to Wapakoneta #691 
had a great time. It was nice to see our Michigan sisters who have also become dual members in Ohio. The 
hospitality was amazing as always.  

Prep meetings for zones are coming up quickly and I hope you all can go and volunteer to work registration 
or just be there to support the aerie and auxiliaries who are hosting.  

Just a reminder: I will be adding auxiliary anniversaries to the Breeze so I need all my sisters help to get the 
information from your charters. Your charter date is your true anniversary date. Letõs celebrate the 
auxiliaries we still have.  

Remember that ritual school will be occurring in March. We have the Mrs. Eagle 
bowling tournament the 2nd weekend in March. April will be our zone conferences.  

Be safe on your travels and I look forward to seeing many of my eagle sisters as I 
will be attending NE zone and Central Zone.  

With love always,      

Kelly Beech 

 

 

 

KÙúúĆ zíĚġÙĖĚˊ 

µÙ Ěġíúú ëÀıÙ ĖĆĆÿ æĆĖ ÿĆĖÙĆæ ĴĆĥ Àġ ĖíġĥÀú ĚÎëĆĆúː¢ëÙ ÓÀġÙ íĚ _ÀĖÎë ʶʶˋ ʶʴʶʹ Àġ

+ĥÎ÷ÙĴÙ ZÀ÷Ùː µÙ Ĳíúú ĚġÀĖġ ÀĖĆĥĀÓ ʵʴ Àÿ ÀĀÓ Ĳíúú

æíĀíĚë ĥē ÀĖĆĥĀÓ ʶ ēÿː ĀĴ ġÙÀÿĚ ĆĖ ÀĀĴĆĀÙĲíĚëíĀç

ġĆ ÌÙ À öĥÓçÙ ĆĖÎĆÿēÙġíĀçÀĖÙ ĥĖçÙÓ ġĆ ÀġġÙĀÓː súÙÀĚÙ

ĚÙĀÓ ÿÙ ÀĀ ÙÿÀíú ÀġöëĆúÿÙĚʵʵʵ̩ĚÌÎçúĆÌÀúːĀÙġĆĖ ÎÀúú

ÿÙ Àġ ˜ʻʸʴ˝ʶʻʹ˟̓ʺʵʹ íæ ĴĆĥ ÀĖÙ ÎĆÿíĀç ĚĆ ġëÙĴ÷ĀĆĲ

ëĆĲ ÿĥÎë æĆĆÓ ġĆ æíĳ æĆĖ úĥĀÎëː 2ÙÀÓúíĀÙ íĚ _ÀĖÎëʼġëː

zġÀĴ ĲÀĖÿ ÀĀÓ ĚÀæÙː 

·ĆĥĖ ĲĖíġÙĖĚˋ 

VÀĀÙġ KĆúÿÙĚ ÀĀÓ VĥÓĴ zÀĀÓÙĖĚ  

 

mailto:jholmes111@sbcglobal.net


 



 

KÙúē zĥēēĆĖġ ĴĆĥĖ úĆÎÀú 8ÀçúÙĚ ĲëÙĀ ĴĆĥ ÎÀĀˍˍ 

 



 



zēĖíĀç »ĆĀÙ ʶʴʶʹ ĚĚíçĀÿÙĀġĚ 

Northeast Zone ð Salem  April 11 ð 13 

Chairman ð Tina Dudley 

Secretary ð Pat Kovalak 

Speaker ð Lynn Norton 

Zone Coordinator ð Robin Novak 

Prep meeting ð February 8th 

Northwest Zone ð Norwalk  April 11 ð 13 

Chairman ð Pam Castillo 

Secretary ð Agnus Smith 

Speaker ð Stacey Mack 

Zone Coordinator ð Pam Kohlrieser 

Prep Meeting ð February 22nd 

Central Zone ð New Boston  April 25 ð 27 

Chairman ð Judy Kempton 

Secretary ð Mary Andrzejewski 

Speaker ð Barb Horrall 

Zone Coordinator ð Lisa Young 

Prep Meeting ð February 8th 

Southeast Zone ð Corning  April 11 ð 13 

Chairman ð Carol Giles 

Secretary ð Peggy Collins 

Speaker ð Carla Carter 

Zone Coordinator ð Shelly Leeper 

Prep Meeting ð February 22nd 

Southwest Zone ð Georgetown  April 12th 

Chairman - Deb Boone 

Secretary ð Melissa Wilk 

Speaker ð Alma Powell 

Zone Coordinator ð Darlene Reid-Rericha 

State Membership Chairman ð Zora Griffith 

Prep Meeting ð February 2nd 



 



FROM YOUR STATE SECRETARY 

Anyone attending the State Convention the Secretaryõs Packets will be mailed at the 
beginning of March for Registration and Banquet Tickets.  

State Convention Ad information is in these breeze. 

Ritual School March 22nd  

Flyer in this Breeze 

State Grant request forms in this breeze.  Please make sure it is filled out completely and that all needed 
information is submitted NO LATER THAN April 1st. 

Please be prepared as we are coming out and completing the Grand Auxiliary Surveys.   

You can access the survey on FOE.com and it was in the previous breezes. 

All boxes on that survey need to be answered YES. 

Zone Conference assignments, locations, and dates are in this breeze. 

Please remember charity checks are to be made out to: Ohio State Auxiliary with the charity written in 
the memo line.  Mail to: State Secy.  9788 N Marks Rd Columbia Station, OH 44028 

March 29th Training is for any member who is currently an officer or thinks they may like to be an officer.  
This will be a joint training Aerie and Auxiliary so we understand each otherõs roles and responsibilities. If you 

plan to attend please RSVP to ohiostateauxfoe@gmail.com so we have a count for lunch.   

State Convention 

June 9-13 

Cherry Valley Hotel 

740-788-1200 

2299 Cherry Valley Rd SE, Newark, OH 43055 

Everyone please check the Compliance List in this Breeze and make sure your Auxiliary is not listed. 

If you are listed it is because the GRAND AERIE has not received what they need either mailed or by email. 

Once they update their list then you come off the list in the breeze. 

Any questions or if you need help with anything please call (330)636-0294 or email 
ohiostateauxfoe@gmail.com 

We are here to help you!  

 

mailto:ohiostateauxfoe@gmail.com
mailto:ohiostateauxfoe@gmail.com


 



 



  



 



  



  



 

 

.ǳŎƪŜȅŜ .ǊŜŜȊŜ CŀŎŜōƻƻƪ tŀƎŜ 

LŦ ȅƻǳΩǊŜ ƻƴ CŀŎŜōƻƻƪ ōŜ ǎǳǊŜ ǘƻ Ƨƻƛƴ ǘƘŜ 

.ǳŎƪŜȅŜ .ǊŜŜȊŜ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ Ƴƻǎǘ ǳǇŘŀǘŜ ǘƻ 

ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ ŀƴŘ ŜǾŜƴǘǎ ƎƻƛƴƎ ƻƴ ŀǊƻǳƴŘ ǘƘŜ 

ǎǘŀǘŜΦ 

[ƻǘǎ ƻŦ ƎǊŜŀǘ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ ƛǎ ƻƴ ǘƘŜǊŜ ŀƴŘ ƛǘ ƛǎ 

ŀ ƎǊŜŀǘ ǇƭŀŎŜ ǘƻ ŀŘǾŜǊǝǎŜ ȅƻǳǊ ǳǇŎƻƳƛƴƎ 

ŜǾŜƴǘǎ ŀǘ ȅƻǳǊ ƭƻŎŀƭ !ŜǊƛŜ ϧ !ǳȄƛƭƛŀǊȅ ƘƻƳŜǎΦ 

 



 



Hello Storyteller, and All Books, 

 

 

You did it again, you rode your bicycles  though Ohio's Imaginary Library for the F.O.E, and 

right into February.   And Oh, how cold that last month was as Ohio broke many records for the 

coldest days. This bookworm along with many Characters were so delighted to stop riding our 

bicycles  for a weekend to enjoy the Officers weekend at Wapakoneta while we visited our 

Storyteller, Librarians, Wise Owls, Characters and many books.  There was a great turnout for 

the weekend and we enjoyed the weekend with Bingo, socialization and a wonderful Fish Fry 

on Friday.  A wonderful meatloaf dinner on Saturday night was had by all at the Officers 

banquet.  The Aerie State President Walt McFarland and State Madam President Kathy 

Jennings were presented checks for their charities from Wapakoneta at the banquet.   

 

Books were very busy this past month in the Book Stacks as they brought in 604 new Children's 

Books and Novels for their Book Stacks adding to our quota of 4776.   There were 16 Books 

Stacks who made their quota for the year of Children's Books and Novels, 4 doubled their 

quota, and we had one more triple their quota (Miamisburg #2306) as we are continuing to ride 

our bicycles  on our way through Ohio's Imaginary Library for the F.O.E. looking for new 

Children's Books and Novels for our Storyteller to meet her goal for the year of +1 net gain.  

 

We thank all of you for all your support of our Characters and secretaries for getting your 

reports to our Characters so they can give their reports at the District Meetings. 

See you around as I worm my way through Book Stacks looking for those numbers.  Nice going 

Books and Characters     Love you all.      

 

 

Zora Griffith Bookworm 

(C) 937-371-4337 (H) 937-845-1213 

8860 E. St. Rt. 571  

New Carlisle Ohio 45344 

zoragriffith@yahoo.com 
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